
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
16th Sunday of Ordinary Time, July 20th & 21st, 2024 

 
1. Thank you, Father Tuyen for celebrating Mass with us today. We look forward to seeing 

you again next weekend.  

 

2. If you have any business to do at the parish office, please be aware that the office is not 

open on Mondays and Fridays. Also, the office will be closed next week, July 30, 31 and 

August 1.  

 

3. The August Ministry schedule has been sent out. Please check your email. If you are not 

able to attend when you are scheduled, please find a replacement, or call the captain for 

that Mass. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


